June 2019
Dear KC Families,

Welcome to kindergarten! | will be sending everyone a more formal
letter in August, but thought | should give families the opportunity to work on
our class supply list over the summer.

On the first day, we are asking for some donations to help us get our year
started. If possible, please bring in:

1 box of thick Crayola markers (10 pack)

3 boxes of Crayola crayons (24 pack)

1 box of “fun” markers (to be used during choice time art exploration)
1 package of jumbo glue sticks

1 container of hand sanitizer

2 containers of clorox wipes

1 package of nut-free snack (cheddar bunnies, animal crackers, etc.
to have on hand when children forget snack at home)

Last names A-L:
1 4-pack of Play-doh
1 box of thin dry erase markers (any colors)

Last names M-Z:
2 boxes of tissues
1 box of sidewalk chalk

Do you have items that you are looking to get rid of at home? These
items are entirely optional, but we would love to take them off of your
hands!

% Any Playmobil sets or people
< Any Lego sets or people

To build a sense of community, all of our materials will be shared.
Please make sure your child understands that these items will be for all KC
students so that ownership is not a problem. We understand if this supply list
is a burden for anyone, so please only bring in what you can, if you can!

Thank you so much! | look forward to our school year together!

Sarah Conroy



